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Resignation of General Manager 

13 November 2018 

Goldenfields Water County Council advises that General Manager, Darryl Hancock has tendered 

his resignation from his position. Chairperson, Dennis Palmer said, “On behalf of the Board, I 

would like to thank Darryl for his tenure and wish him all the best for the future.” Mr Hancock’s 

resignation will become effective on 30 November 2018, however he will take leave for the 

remainder of his tenure.  

Corporate Services Manager, Ian Graham has been appointed Acting General Manager until 30 

November 2018 until further arrangements for an Interim General Manager can be finalised and 

a recruitment process for a permanent General Manager can be undertaken.  
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About Goldenfields Water 

We supply drinking water to approximately 46,000 customers across an area of 22,526 square 

kilometres in parts of NSW’s South West Slopes and Riverina regions. Our water supply 

functions cover the local government areas of Bland, Coolamon, Junee, Temora, and parts of 

Cootamundra-Gundagai, Hilltops and Narrandera. 


